
Tioga Central School District 
PO Box 241  

27 Fifth Avenue 

Tioga Center, NY 13845 

(607) 687-8005 

 
 
November 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian: 
 
 

FINANCIAL AID NIGHT WORKSHOP 
 

will be held on Monday, December 7, 2015  @   6:00pm 

 in the High School Cafeteria. 
(Snow Date:  Thursday, Dec. 10th) 

 
 
A Financial Aid Advisor from Binghamton University will be here to discuss financial aid information, 
including the FAFSA, as well as answer your specific questions.  We encourage you to attend this evening 
to gather important and useful information regarding financial aid for your student’s next educational step. 
 
Also, for your information:  if you plan to sign the FAFSA form electronically, you must have a PIN number.  
Simply go to www.pin.ed.gov and follow the instructions for obtaining your PIN number.  Your FAFSA will 
be processed faster if you sign using a PIN number, rather than mailing in a signature page.  (You do not 
need to have this for or before Financial Aid Night.) 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 687-8005. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steve Gillule 
Guidance Counselor 
 

http://www.pin.ed.gov/

